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AT present cameras are becomning the rage, and hockey teamis as
well as many other groups are continually being photographed. We
hiope they wvi1l ail be good so as to encourage our young experts.

TUEr poor piano that for teii years has been incessantly played
upon, has been huslied, and now the pleasure of our recreations is flot
miarred by the continual drummning of somne inexperienced musician try-
ing in vain to find that mysterious and longed for IlLost Chord." We
rejoice at this change, and also at the way in wvhich the room has been
fitted up. Fine racks and files have been put up for the newspapers,
and regulations are posted up by which every one has to abide. Per-
fect order reigns, and the room is now a lirst-class reading-roomn.

ON account of Easter coming so early thi's year, our winter terni
of schiool will be shorter than usual. It will close on the 3oth inst.
Already teachers and scholars are thinking seriously of the increased
amiount of work this means. We expect that each wiIl sympathise
wvitli the otiier, and so make the comning exanis. as interesting as possi-
ble. A littie symipathy plus a lot of hard work will bring equal success
to ai).

ON Feb. 22fd, the regular conference of the Grande Ligne Mis-
sionaries was held at Feller Institute. Several missionaries were flot
able to be present. Those present were Revs. A. L., M. O. and L. A.
Therrien; Theo. Lafieur; N. Gregoire; J. Césau; T. 'Brouillet and
Mv. B. Parent, as well as the President of the Grande Ligne Board,
Rev. E. W. Dadson, and the teachers of Feller Institute. The work
in general wvas discussed, and also the possibility of opening up some
new fields. One field, Grande Mère, near Three Rivers, seerned to
offer special opportunities, and it was recommended that the B3oard try
to send a missionary there. Some other business of a routine nature
was also transacted. The evening prayer-meeting, with ail the above
mnissionaries present, wvas unusually interesting.

OUR annual Students' Society gathiering took place on Feb. 23rd.
A large number of former students and friends of the mission came
together for the occasion and hiad a thoroughly enjoyable tîme. Our
accommodation wvas taxed to its very utmost. The afternoon meeting
w-as devoted to business. Mr. W. H. Dalpé, M.D., was elected to
succeed Rev. T. Brouillet as President. Mr. Jos. Picard became Vice-
President, and L. A. Therrien, B.A., Secretary. The finances of the So-
ciety were showui to be iii good condition. The most important item of
business wvas the appointment of a conimittee to sec if something
practical could îiot be donc towvards the building of the much needed
new wing of Feller Institute. In the evening a very interesting and
varied programime wvas rendered, after which some time wvas spent in
social intercourse. E verybody seemed happy, and we have no doubt
that these meetings will prove very beneficial to Feller Institute, in
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